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This addendum is issued and to be included as part of the bid documents. This Addendum 
includes:   
 
Supplemental Information To Bidders 

 
• The bid date is being moved to Tuesday June 2, 2020 at 1:30pm for all bid packages. 

• Mailed sealed proposals should be sent to Attn: Kathy Fisher, Facilities Operations and 
Parking Services building, 9643 Poplar Lane, Charlotte, NC 28223. 

• Hand delivered bids shall be dropped in the white Drop Box located next to the Motor Fleet 
parking spaces in Lot 25 (second left entrance on Poplar Lane) in front of the Facilities 
Operations and Parking Services building (#92 on the campus map). 

• The schedule will be moved back accordingly to reflect the new bid date.  The new 
construction start date will be June 15, 2020. 
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